
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations! 
 

Well done to Albie in Year 4, who has been 
signed by Ipswich Town Under 9 Academy. This 
is an enormous achievement, and we know we 

speak for the whole school community when we 
say CONGRATULATIONS. 

 

 
 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Gabbie, Evie J, Evie B, Michael, 
Evie, Josh, Sam, Evelyn, 

Ralphie, Minnie and Delilah in 
Year 3; Sky & Kianna in Year 5 

 

7th Oct 2022 
 

When I accept myself as I am, I can change   Carl Rogers 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Musson 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
year3circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Parker:  

year3squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

 
Mrs Alexander & Ms Rayner:  

year4@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Frost:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 Food Bank Donations 
 

A reminder that we are 
accepting donations for the 

Food Bank this week ahead of 
our Harvest assembly on 

Monday. If you have anything 
to spare and would like to 

make a donation, please bring 
along to pickup today. If you 
are short on food let us know 

and we can arrange a food 
parcel. It’s going to be a 

difficult winter for many, but 
thanks to organisations such 

as the food bank, there is help 
and support out there. 
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Governor Nominations 
 

We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor 
and would like to invite you to nominate yourself, or 

another parent / carer, to stand for election.  
 

The governing body, with the headteacher, has overall 
responsibility for the running of the school. Governing 

bodies have three core strategic functions: 
 

• Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic 
direction. 

• Holding the headteacher to account for the 
educational performance of the school and its 
pupils. 

• Overseeing the financial performance of the school 
and making sure its money is well spent. 
 

No particular qualifications are necessary and the 
most important thing is to have a keen interest in the 

school and be prepared to play an active part in 
governing body’s work. Training and networking 

opportunities are available for all governors. 

If you are interested or would like to know more, 
please get in touch with the school office.  

 
 

 

Year 2 on a Walk 
 

This week Year 2 had a wonderful walk around our 
beautiful village. They were looking out for features 

that were either physical or human, as well as 
comparing old and new. They were able to get a 
great view of all of the village’s features from the 

fabulous lookout tower too!! 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

Nits 
 

It’s that dreaded time of year when nits become 
prevalent. Please check your child regularly and treat 

them accordingly to help prevent them from 
spreading. Thank you! 

 

 

 
 

A reminder that we will be holding open sessions on 
the following dates and times for children due to start 

school in September 2023. Please call or email the 
school office to book your space: 

 
Wednesday 12th October at 9:30am 

Wednesday 9th November at 9:30am 
Wednesday 7th December at 7:00pm 

 

 


